
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

______________________________________ 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Directors                DATE:  September 16, 2022   

 

FROM:  General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Mask mandate discussion items   

 

At the September 22, 2022, BART Board of Directors meeting, two items will be presented for 

Board discussion and adoption:  

 

1. The extension of the existing mask requirement in the District’s Code of 

Conduct in Resolution No: 5522 (attached); or 

 

2. Authorization for the General Manager to reinstitute a systemwide mask 

mandate should certain conditions exist.   

 

Please contact Deputy General Manager Michael Jones at (510) 464-6126 if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

    ______________________________  

                 Robert M. Powers 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Executive Staff 
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